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In the article, “California Minimum Wage Update,” featured in CCD News Update, Todd Scherwin

and Colin Calvert examine the SB 3 bill, which will increase California’s minimum wage from $10.00

to $15.00 per hour, and provide employers with steps they should take to ensure that all elements of

their compensation agreements will be adjusted to comport with the applicable minimum wage

levels.

To read the full article, please click here.
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